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14 February 2018

Lynne Neagle AM
Chair 
Children, Young People and Education Committee
National Assembly for Wales
Cardiff Bay
Cardiff 
CF991NA

Dear Ms Neagle

Thank you for your letter on behalf of the Children, Young People and Education Committee. We
are happy to provide the additional information that you have requested.

I understand that John Palmer has responded to you on Query 1 regarding the national percentage
spend. Within Cardiff and Vale we currently allocate 7.6% of our mental health budget to services
for children and young people. The breakdown that you have requested is included in the annex with
our responses.

If you need any additional information regarding Emotional and Mental Health Services for Children
and Young People, please contact Melanie Wilkey.

Yours sincerely

�II� 
Dr Shar�ki;----
Deputy Chief Executive / Director of Public Health 
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